
11am

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship:
When morning guilds the skies,

My heart awaking cries,
"May Jesus Christ be praised!"

Alike at work and prayer
To Jesus I repair,

"May Jesus Christ be praised!"

Let's earth wide circle round,
In joyful notes resound,

"May Jesus Christ be praised!"
Let air and sea and sky,

For depth to height reply,
"May Jesus Christ be praised!"

Hymn 66 V1 & 5

Invocation 

Meditation: Psalm 138:1-2 (NIV), Chelise Currow

Hymn 175: 'Rejoice the Lord is King', Chelise Currow

Tithes and Offerings

Family Prayer

Children's Story: Pastor Jacques Venter (Pound in the Pot)

Baby Dedication: Little Tabitha Mlalazi, Pastor A. Hodges

Scripture Reading: Mark 12: 41-44, Thibault Samperio

Hymn 456: ''Dear Lord and Father', Thibault Samperio

Sermon: "Generosity: Living as a form of Worship' , Pastor
Jacques Venter

Hymn NAH 699: 'I Am Thine O Lord'

Benediction

CONTACTS

Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter
jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com / 07522 088 007

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk / 07961 777 446

Stanborough Centre Office
Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372

Church Clerk
swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07905 620 080

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

 

SUNSET TIMES
Today:  9:09pm   Next Friday: 9:00pm

18 July 2015

 

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter  Mary Barrett  Sam Neves
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road  Watford WD25 9JL
01923 894 664

www.stanboroughchurch.org
www.spsda.co.uk/watch

Family Service

http://www.spsda.co.uk/watch


9.45am

Welcome: Pat Elias

Opening Hymn 6: 'Praise to the Lord'

Prayer: Lorna Annable

Missions News: Frank Blewitt

Musical Item

Discussion Groups: 'The Unlikely Missionary'

Mission Offering: Barbara Hankin

Closing Hymn 587: 'I Thank Thee Lord'

Closing Prayer: Pat Elias

PRAYER CORNER.  Let us remember those who are seriously 
ill in our church community, and amongst our families, 
friends and neighbours.

KEEPING IN TOUCH. Hopefully, the KIT newsletter will be 
available for distribution next Sabbath. We are very grateful
to those who help with this.

YOUR URGENT HELP IS NEEDED. We urgently need help for 
Primary Sabbath School during the month of August. If you 
can commit to one or five Sabbaths, please contact Pr 
Clee (paulrclee@gmail.comor 01923 677883) TODAY. 
Parents, if we cannot find help, then we will have to 
temporarily close this group.

THERE WILL BE NO SINGING GROUP TODAY due to a 
catastrophe at Courtland Lodge.

NEXT HEALTH LECTURE is on Thursday 30 July at 8pm. Karen 
Hubbard is the Speaker and the title of her talk will be ‘Stroke 
Prevention and Recovery – a dietary perspective’

PARENTS IN PRAYER MEETING will take place on 25 July in the 
Maple Room at 4: 30 pm

CHURCH CHOIR REHEARSALS will be held Fridays at 7pm in the 
Beech Room in the Stanborough Centre and will focus on 
preparation for the Church Opening Concert of Handel's 
'Messiah', together with the Orchestra, on Saturday 7 
November at 7pm. Interested singers are welcome. For more 
info, see Jieun Ahn or email stanboroughmusic@gmail.com

CHURCH GROWTH COMMITTEE MEETING REMINDE  R will take 
place on 21st July 2015, 7:30pm in the Maple room. 

RECOMMENDATIONS COMMITTEE. As Church you have 
recommend the following members to serve as the 
Recommendations Committee: Paul Bellamy; Burnell Bussue; 
David Burgess; John Cooper, Brian Davison; Clinton Quarshie; 
Diana Sabatier; and Pat Walton. Please pray for this team as 
they will meet on tomorrow night at 8pm to consider names for
the Nominating Committee.  

SERVING AND EQUIPPING SURVEY. Please make sure to fill in 
one of the questionnaires and return it to one of the pastors or 
elders. Your effort in this will not only benefit all but make the 
work of the nominating committee more efficient this year. 

FAMILY MINISTRY PRAYER BASKET is with the Fustte family. We 
invite the church to pray for Felipe, Carina and children. Their 
prayer request: 'We have some important decisions to make 
and we need divine guidance. May the Lord give us wisdom, 
patience, perseverance and good spirit. Also that He provide 
me a job. "It is good to wait quietly for the salvation of the 
Lord." Lamentations 3:26 

MESSENGERS AND ADVENTIST REVIEW booklets are also 
available in the North Porch – please help yourself to them.

DEVELOPMENT UPDATE. The scaffold in the Worship Hall 
has been removed,the curved timber in front of the 
balconies has been finished, construction of the Gothic 
Arch has been fixed and backing timber for the Angel 
Wings has been completed. This week it's been dry line 
and plaster of walls in the Worship Hall and installation of 
the glass to the front of the balconies.

WOMEN IN PRAYER. Unfortunately there will be no 
meetings in July as members of the team will be away. 
Looking forward to our next meeting on the 12th of 
September. 

THE TUESDAY STUDY GROUP will be closed throughout 
August. We will recommence again in September. Watch
out for the announcement in the Bulletin.

PASTORAL ABSENCES: Please note that Pastor Jacques will
be away on annuol leave 23 July - 23 August. Postor Sam 
will be away 16 July - 3 August. If you need urgent 
postoral support please contact one of the elders who 
will gladly help. 

CO  MMUNITY CHAPLAINCY SERVICE is hosting an 'all ticket'
Indian Meal & Bollywood evening and a special auction 
of "promises" to raise funds for the Church development. 
It will take place in the evening on Bank holiday 
weekend, Sunday 30 August, at 6.30 pm for 7pm. 
Entertainment will be provided by the Professional Indian 
Dancers,"Anita dance factory," who will perform 
traditional dance. For further info, contact Enoch - 
enochkanagaraj@yahoo.co.uk

RACHEL LUNAN on 6 September will be joining several 
other volunteers to take part in a renovation project 
through ADRA-UK and ADRA NEPAl. The proposed library 
renovation at the Shree Bal Kumari Higher Secondary will 
allow ADRA Nepal to give underprivileged children 
access loo student friendly environment for education. 
This project will benefit up to 455 students, as well as the 
new students that enrol each year. To help, please visit 
www.juslqivinq.com/RocheICossondroLunan 
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